
Dear Parents,  

I am sure that like me, you are curious about what school will look like when the new school year begins 
in August.  I have read recommended guidelines, but am waiting to hear what Aiken County will 
propose.  However, I have been trying to think of ways to help you as you prepare your children for 
school.  One recommendation that I have seen is for students and teachers to wear facemasks if we 
return to the classroom.  Some of my students do not like to have items on their heads or faces and if 
you have tried a mask, you know that it feels very strange at first.  Here are some ideas that you might 
try if you would like to teach your child to wear a facemask. 

1.  Try wearing a mask for short periods of time and gradually increase the time (start with 30 
seconds to 1 minute then increase each time you try).  Maybe wear the mask during a favored 
activity like watching tv or playing a game. 

2. If putting the mask over the mouth is too overwhelming, try just wearing it around the neck or 
over the forehead and moving it a little bit closer to the mouth each time.   

3. If wearing the mask over the ears is uncomfortable, try a bandana or an infinity scarf. 

        

Also, PLEASE continue to work on washing hands several times each day for at least 20 seconds and to 
teach using a tissue when sneezing.   

I am attaching some ideas for teaching about facemasks. 

Short video social story about masks  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lnP-uMn6q_U  

Please let me know if there is more I can do to help. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


